
February Employee Recognitions 
 
 
From:   Jay Moran 
Sent:   Wednesday, February 09, 2011 2:49 PM 
To:   Water 
Subject:  great work 
 
Just a note of praise for the crew that worked hard last night on Wakefield Street. The broken 
water main they fixed and that broke again.  
 
I am sure they were frustrated, I know they were cold. But they said until it was all fixed and 
worked hard in tough conditions. 
 
An example of the great folks we have working for our city and why it's one of the best 
places in the world to live. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Emmett J. Moran 
4325 Wakefield St. 
 
 
 
Note: Crew members were Jim McCormick, David DeLoof, Robert Kempfer, Donald 
Smith, and Matthew Edgren. 
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